
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          February 14, 2017 
 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab, Jeff Hanson, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller 
 
Public Attendance: Dale Knipfel, Don Fry, Leo Schultz Jr.  
 
Public Input: Dale Knipfel raised concerns about a resident pole shed not having proper permit for building.  Ed had 
already contacted the County Zoning Administrator and discussed so this is being looked into.  He also mentioned that 
garbage assistance for elderly would be very helpful.  Leo Schultz attended to introduce himself as one of the applicants 
for the patrolman position.  Don Fry brought up old business from last year.  Discussed ambulance and fire response 
maps. After further discussion, the ambulance map had been updated but a discussion about the fire map may need to be 
happen but ultimately the fire chiefs make the decision.   Don also asked about his property mostly all being taxed under 
Recreational.  He was advised to talk to the Township Assessor for an explanation.  
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the December meeting.  January meeting cancelled due to bad weather.  Cory Wohlrab 
made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits: A Fire Number application was reviewed Milestone Materials.  After review, Jeff Hanson made a motion to 
accept the application as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business: Applications for the Patrolman position were reviewed and a date was discussed when they will start 
setting up interviews.   
  
Road Maintenance: Brushing and Trimming. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Jeff 
Hanson seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:53 P.M. was made by Cory Wohlrab.  Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 

 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


